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Dear Parents and Carers, 
Welcome back to Term 
4! We trust you all had 
a lovely break last 
week. Please ensure 
you read the 
newsletter each week 
so that you are aware 
of any dates / events 
coming up. 

 

 

 

We will be holding our Easter Service in St 
Laurence’s Church at 9am on Friday 22nd 
March. Our Brass Band will be playing at 
the end of the Service. All families are 
welcome to join us for this. Children will 
need to be dropped at the church for 
8:45am. Children who normally attend 
breakfast club may come into school as 
normal and will walk to the church with 
staff. Nearer the time we will be asking for 
volunteers to walk back to school with us. 

 

Certificate Assembly 

Parents are welcome to join us for 
certificate assembly from next Friday 
(1st March). 

 

 Catch up with Blue Class  
As part of their Art lessons, year 5 have been looking 
at Portraiture by the artist Frida Kahlo, as a result 
there are some very colourful pictures of Frida on 
display outside their classroom. Here are just a few :- 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Frida Kahlo is one of Mexico's greatest artists who mainly 
painted self-portraits. 
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Absence & Medication 
If your child is absent from school, please 
ensure you phone or send a message via 
studybugs before 8:45am. This will save a 
lot of time in the office and will allow us to 
authorise the absence in our registers. If 
your chid is on medication that doesn’t 
always mean they need to be off school. If 
you need us to administer medicine, please 
bring the measured doses to the office in a 
clearly labelled pot and sign a permission 
form. 

 

 

 

World Book Day 
A reminder that it is World Book Day on 
the 7th of March. Children may  
come dressed as a character from a 
book, or may come in cosy clothes 
reading for story time.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

To support World Book Day, there are over 30 
audio books available for free at the World 
Book Day website.  

https://www.worldbookday.com/world-of-stories/ 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Well Done to the children who were awarded a 
Certificate of Excellence this week :- 

Rainbow –  Cleo and Isaac 

Yr 1 –   Vishmita and Joshua G 

Yr 2 –  Bella and Dolly 

Yr 3 –  Esme and Andrew 

Yr 4 –  Oliver C and Johnny 

Yr 5 –  Hunter and Joey 

Yr 6 –  Annabelle and Elizabeth 
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          Catch up with Green Class : Trip to Port Lympne 
 

Green Class visited Port Lympne Reserve 
this week to launch their English topic 
about zoos. Luckily, the weather was 
brilliant and lots of animals were out, 
including the gibbons who gave a very 
enthusiastic acrobatic performance in 
their enclosure. On the safari tour, Green 
Class saw a huge range of animals roaming 
the reserve, including giraffes, camels and 
ostriches. The trip gave children a great 
insight into conservation efforts and has 
already inspired some thoughtful writing 
about the benefits and downsides of zoos. 
Thank you to Mrs Caister and Mrs Button 
for volunteering to help on the trip. We 
would also like to say a huge thank you to 
the Dunks Educational Foundation and 
The Iddenden Trust for their generous 
donations to help fund this school trip.  
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Attendance                                  

Attendance % 
School Year to Date 

% Change 
On Last Week 

Year R 93.2 +0.2  
Year 1 94.5 +0.2  
Year 2 92.1 -0.1  
Year 3 93.9 -  
Year 4 95.0 -0.5  
Year 5 92.7 -0.3  
Year 6 95.2 -0.1  

 
The above table shows attendance for the year 
so far for each class together with a view on 
how this week has changed from last week. 
(Green is Good)  

This week’s winners were   Red Class who 

will receive an extra playtime next week.  
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
Well-done to the children who have been recognised today 
for demonstrating our school values: Compassion, Hope, 
and Community.  
 

YrR -   Samuel and Kara 
Yr1 -   Holly and Sylvia 

Yr2 -   Elsie PJ and Bushra 
Yr3 -   Jenson and Elsie 
Yr4 -   Poppy and Isaac 

Yr5 -   Kingsley and Tristan 
Yr6 - Tommy and Henry   
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A Prayer to end the week 
You are good and wise  

I will praise you when I rise.  

Jesus, hear this prayer I send  

Bless my family and my friends.  

Jesus, help my eyes to see All the 
good you send to me. 

Jesus, help my ears to hear Calls 
for help from far and near.  

Jesus, help my feet to go in the 
way that You will show.  

Jesus, help my hands to do All 
things loving, kind, and true. 

 Jesus, guard me through this 
day in all I do and all I say. 

Amen. 

 

 

 
 

 
 
7TH MARCH 

• World Book Day 

8TH MARCH 
• Science Workshop for whole School 

21ST MARCH 
• Year 5 - Rewind to Easter at Baptist Church 

27TH MARCH 
• Last Day of Term 4 
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